
 

Our First Week 
 

The children have settled in 

really well into Reception.   

We have had a lovely first 

week learning each other’s 
names and learning about 

our new school environment.  
 

 

We have been learning about our school rules 

and how they keep us safe whilst we are in 

school. We have been exploring our indoor 

and outdoor environment and finding out 

what exciting things we can do during 

choosing time to help our learning develop. 

 

Parents comments on learning this week: 

 

Homew ork 

 

Talk with your child about what they have enjoyed 

most this week in Reception. Also, please practice 

writing their name at home. 

 

Our First Week in Reception 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Ple a se  la be l e ve ry ite m o f 

yo ur c hild ’ s unifo rm. Ple a se  

a lso  p ro vid e  yo ur c hild  with 

we llie s tha t the y c a n ke e p  in 

sc ho o l, so  tha t yo ur c hild  c a n 

a c c e ss the ir o utd o o r le a rning  

in a  va rie ty o f we a the rs. 

Ma ny Tha nks! 

Please remember 

to return on or 

before Thursday. 


